
QUEENSWAY SCHOOL 

 

 

 

 
                       Monday 27th February 2023
                

  
  
  
Dear Parents/Carers  
  
SATs Meeting for Year 6 parents   
  
I am writing to invite you to a meeting on Wednesday 29th March at 3.10pm. The meeting will be 
for about 20 minutes. During the meeting, staff from Year 6 will give an overview of the SATs 
week, including the timetable and details about what the week will look like for the children. It 
will also be an opportunity to ask any questions that you may have. We will provide supervision 
for children who attend Queensway while you are at the meeting.   
  
Please could you complete and return the slip below by Wednesday 15th March.   
  
We hope to see you at the meeting. 
  
Regards. 
  
  
The Year 6 Team   
  
  
……………………………………………………………………………………………………….  
   
  
I will be/I will not be (please delete as appropriate) attending the meeting on Wednesday 29th 
March.   
  
Name of child………………………………………………………………      Class:  6MJ/6CT  
  
Number of children who require supervision…………………………… 

  
  
Signed……………………………………………………………………… 
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